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Mike, my wife and I like on McCoy about a block from the home
on Canterbury that is requestion a zoning change.  Our address
is 1613 Valleycrest Ln.  Our concern about the change has a two
fold background.  First, the house is just a block from McCoy
Elementary, and second, because of the first we have many young
couples with small children in the neighborhood.  While our
being long time owners and empty nesters, we are concerned
about the possibility of multiple unknown folk coming and going
in the neighborhood. Angi and I prayerfully request that this
zoning change be denied.   
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